
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We extend a warm invitation to walk with us 

in the Northwich Remembrance Parade. 

 
If your child would like to attend they must be 

accompanied by an adult. 

 
The parade will commence at 10.20 a.m. from 

Crum Hill (adjacent to the Police Headquarters) 
for the short march to St. Helen’s Church. 

 
Please meet school staff at the carpark next to 

the Police Headquarters at 9.45 prompt. 

 
We look forward to seeing you there. 


